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AHERA / Right-to-Know
Notification

To:  All Employees and Building Occupants or their legal guardians.
From: Eric Carr, Holland Township School Program Manager.

Date: August 1, 2023

Pursuant to AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act) Regulations, all
employees and building occupants or their legal guardians are to be informed annually about the

status of, and activities relating to asbestos containing building materials in Holland Township
School.

In compliance with those regulations, during the 1988-1989 school year, the Township
Board of Education employed a certified consulting firm to identify, inspect and assess all
asbestos containing materials in the building and develop a management plan for dealing with
them. A certified consultant has conducted the three-year re-inspection of the facility and has
updated the management plan in September 2022. The management plan is available for review
by employees and building occupants or their legal guardians, by appointment in the Board of
Education office, during regular office hours.

Pursuant to the New Jersey Right-to-Know law, the Holland Township School maintains
a file of Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) for all hazardous substances used for instructional
and non-instructional purposes. This information is available for public inspection as required
by law.

Eric Carr
Educational Facilities Manager




